
  come 3719 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  come 3719 # orthrizo {or-thrid'-zo}; from 3722; to use the
dawn, i.e. (by implication) to repair betimes: -- {come} early
in the morning.[ql

  early 3719 # orthrizo {or-thrid'-zo}; from 3722; to use the
dawn, i.e. (by implication) to repair betimes: -- come {early}
in the morning.[ql

  early 3721 # orthrios {or'-three-os}; from 3722; in the dawn,
i.e. up at day-break: -- {early}.[ql

  early 3722 # orthros {or'-thros}; from the same as 3735; dawn
(as sun-rise, rising of light); by extension, morn: -- {early}
in the morning.[ql

  in 3719 # orthrizo {or-thrid'-zo}; from 3722; to use the dawn,
i.e. (by implication) to repair betimes: -- come early {in} the
morning.[ql

  in 3722 # orthros {or'-thros}; from the same as 3735; dawn (as
sun-rise, rising of light); by extension, morn: -- early {in}
the morning.[ql

  morning 3719 # orthrizo {or-thrid'-zo}; from 3722; to use the
dawn, i.e. (by implication) to repair betimes: -- come early in
the {morning}.[ql

  morning 3720 # orthrinos {or-thrin-os'}; from 3722; relating
to the dawn, i.e. matutinal (as an epithet of Venus, especially
brilliant in the early day): -- {morning}.[ql

  morning 3722 # orthros {or'-thros}; from the same as 3735;
dawn (as sun-rise, rising of light); by extension, morn: --
early in the {morning}.[ql

  the 3719 # orthrizo {or-thrid'-zo}; from 3722; to use the dawn,
 i.e. (by implication) to repair betimes: -- come early in {the}
morning.[ql

  the 3722 # orthros {or'-thros}; from the same as 3735; dawn
(as sun-rise, rising of light); by extension, morn: -- early in
{the} morning.[ql
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